From: Caproni, Max 
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 10:07 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Lori Lightfoot presentation at City Club luncheon

Steve,

I and Police Board Members William Conlon, Rita Fry, and Rhoda Sweeney attended the City Club luncheon as Board Member John Simpson’s guests.

Thanks very much,

Max

Max A. Caproni

Executive Director

Chicago Police Board

